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I oppose bill SB 348-1.  

Firearms obtained and used legally is not a bad thing. Of course if you are a criminal 

or a mentally insane person who wishes to do harm or to control the population then I 

can see how one would want this to pass. Because no one would be able to legally 

protect themself, their family or property.  As is happened before and currently in 

oppressed countries. We, are not oppressed. We have many good, hard working, 

mentally sane citizens in the state of Oregon who must feel protected, and we have 

our constitutional right to do so.  

Vote no on this. 

Thank you. 


